
June 23, 2023 

 

Ventura County Board of Supervisors 
800 South Victoria Ave 
Ventura, CA 93009 
 

Dear Ventura County Board of Supervisors, 
 
My name is Deb Holler and my husband, former Ventura County Supervisor Bob Huber and I 
would like to show our support for an East County Family Justice Center to be located in Simi 
Valley. Before Bob retired from his County seat he was focused on bringing services to East 
County residents. Bringing an East County FJC to Simi Valley will continue the legacy Bob was 
building during his term of bringing services to the 4th District. 
 
From the bottom of our hearts we wanted to thank your Board and District Attorney Nasarenko 
for bringing forward the hiring of a full time employee to help bring the East County Family 
Justice Center to life. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Bob Huber  

 
Deb Holler 

 


